
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 1/27 Council agenda 

From: Carolina Romo <carolinaromo@att.net> 
To: Margo Morales <mlmorales@cityofpasadena.net> 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020, 05:44:34 PM PST 
Subject: NW Commission resignation 

Dear Margo, 

Happy New Year! I hope this email finds you well. It has been a pleasure to represent District 2 on the 
Northwest Commission. Unfortunately, I must hereby tender my resignation from the Northwest Commission 
as my work and personal commitments have increased considerably in the past few months. My mother has 
been diagnosed with Alzheimer's. One of her caregivers resigned and I now find myself in the role of caregiver 
until I can find a suitable replacement. Please let Margaret know that I truly appreciate her trust in me 
representing District 2 on such an important Commission. 

Carolina 

01/27/2020 
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